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Rugby Swimming Club 
Consent to Walk Home 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As a club, we are conscious that you may not always be available to collect your child 
from training.  However, we have a responsibility to ensure that all swimmers are 
collected safely from training, by a responsible adult. 
 
We will however, allow swimmers to walk home from training once they have reached 
the age of 13.  This can only be with the explicit consent of the parent / guardian. 
 
If you would like your child to be able to walk home alone after training, please read 
the following statement and then sign a copy of this letter to confirm that you agree 
with the statement. 
 
‘I agree that I am responsible for my child after the swimming training session has 
finished and while walking home.  I am giving my consent for my child to walk home 
alone after training and understand that the swimming club accept no responsibility 
for my child’s safety once training has finished’. 
 
 
Child Name: 
 
Parent/Guardian Name: 
 
Parent/Guardian Signed:  
 
Date: 


